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16th January 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Tuesday 3rd March 2020 year 5 will be going on a visit to Martin Mere Wetland Centre. This visit 
will be a fun visit that will also support our learning around animals and their habitats.  

We will be leaving school at 9am so you must ensure that your child is on time or they may miss the 
coach. We will return to school before the end of the school day. 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch. If they have a free school meal, they will be provided 
with a packed lunch from school. 

The cost for this visit is £19.32, however school have subsidised this and we are asking for a parental 
contribution of £15. If we do not receive enough contributions then the trip may have to be 
cancelled.  

You can make a payment in one of the following ways: 

1) You can pay by card in the school office or over the phone 
2) Pay through your parent pay acount 

If you give permission for your child to go on this visit then please return the permission slip to your 
child’s class teacher as soon as possible and use one of the above methods to make a payment by 
25th February. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Ogden, Miss Chan and Miss Gray 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I give permission for my child_____________________________________class________________ 
to go on the visit to Martin Mere on 3rd March 2020  

Signed_______________________________ parent / carer 

Emergency contact number_________________________ 

Any medical information? ____________________________ 


